
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
September 14, 2021 

      
Construction Notice – Gabriola Skatepark 

Construction of the Gabriola Skatepark at Huxley Community Park is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, 
September 15. For safety reasons, the park will be closed from September 15 to September 21 while trees 
are being removed.  
 
After September 21, the playground, tennis and sport court areas will be open to the public while 
construction continues. The parking area will be closed to the public for the duration of the project. 
Construction is expected to be complete in early 2022.  
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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